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March 25, 2014

Fools For Christ

We are fools for Christ's sake
2 Corinthians 4:9

Fools for Christ
I wanted to share a few extra thoughts with you this week.  The regular 
newsletter will go out tomorow.  This is to help mark one year of being the 
vicar of St. Francis Episcopal Church.  This coming Sunday we will mark 
that milestone.  There will not be any special presentations (except for the 
special cake at the end of the morning).  It will be a time for me to thank 
everyone for inviting me to join all of you in your walk of faith and 
discipleship where together we are becoming more and more like Jesus. 
 Sometimes that seems foolish.  Often that path takes us in the opposite 
direction of our own preferences or even good sense.  Yet it is what we are 
called to do when we follow Him.  In that way we are fools for Christ first.
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Join Me In Being A Fool For Christ
If you are in the Goochland/Richmond area please join us this Sunday at 
10:00am.  If not, please remember us in prayer this coming Sunday.  Please 
be asking God that we would be more an more a sign, foretaste, and 
instrument of the kingdom of God by hearing what He says and doing what 
He asks.
I am looking forward to the years to come.

Grace and Peace,

John Maher
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